January 31. 2020

Testimony in Support of LCO #373: “An Act Concerning the Sustainability of
Connecticut’s Transportation Infrastructure”

Dear Chairmen Sen. Leone and Rep. Lemar, Vice-Chairs Sen. Bergstein and Rep. Simms,
Ranking Members Sen. Martin and Rep. Devlin, and Distinguished Members of the
Transportation Committee,

I am a resident of Glastonbury, Connecticut, and | am submitting testimony in support of LCO
#373: "An Act Concerning the Sustainability of Connecticut's Transportation Infrastructure”

All up and down the East coast cars and trucks must pay tolls. LCO #373 does NOT include
cars, and there is a bond covenant in the bill to make sure this doesn’t happen. By requiring
trucks to pay tolls Connecticut will receive revenue that will go toward our transportation
infrastructure, something sorely needed. | believe this is a much better way to pay for
infrastructure as opposed to the Republican plan calling for bond funds.

| urge the committee to vote Yes for LCO #373.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Nancy Goodwin
Glastonbury, CT 06033



